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Donna Conkling

From: Kimberly Leone <kimmyleone@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 11:39 AM
To: Clerk's Department; Mayor
Subject: Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways

CAUTION: External sender. 

Hi,  
 
I would LOVE to see the football field at Crossways named after Coach Phillips "Rippy". Rippy has done so 
many incredible things for the town of Scarsdale, and especially for the football community. He is a mentor and 
role model for so many, and the town should honor him by naming the field after him. It would be an incredible 
way to homo and acknowledge all the time, effort, and love he has put into this community. 
 
Thank you, 
Kimberly Leone 


